Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from your City Council:
1. How many public charging points exclusive to taxis/hackney carriages are installed in your local authority?
None.

1. If you have any, could you give their location, the charging type (e.g. slow, fast, rapid, ultra-rapid or by their power in kW if you have it registered this way) and number of plugs available (if more than one)?
Not applicable.

2. Do taxi drivers have to pay in order to use them? If yes, is the City Council in charge of the payment or has it been awarded to a private operator (which one)?
Not applicable.

3. Are there any plans in the near future to install any (or more) exclusive public charging points for taxis/hackney carriages?
Not at present.

2. How many taxi/hackney carriage vehicle licences do you have registered in your City Council? Of those total licences, how many are for electric vehicles (EV): either fully (BEV) or hybrid (PHEV)? If possible, please separate BEV and PHEV in different categories.
EV –       1 Private Hire

                4 Hackney Carriage 

We are unable to accurately split the PHEV and BEV due to how they are classed on our system but we have the following:-

Hybrid – 49 Private Hire

Hybrid/Electric – 558 Private Hire

Electric/Diesel – 2
3. (Only if you answered positively to question 1) Does the electricity provided to those charging points come from renewable energy at all times?
Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
